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                                                                   6/19/2020 
 
Greetings NCPPA Members! 
 
We hope everyone is staying safe and remaining healthy.  This certainly has 
been an unprecedented year.  After a long discussion, weighing the pros and 
cons, the NCPPA Board has cancelled the 2020 annual conference. The Covid-
19 virus restrictions has made planning future events nearly impossible. We 
discussed postponing the conference until February 2021, but since that will 
still be the middle of flu season, we feel it is best to cancel.  Most 
municipalities have travel restrictions in place for the rest of the calendar and 
possibly through spring of 2021.   We will plan a conference for November 
2021.  The annual conference is the highlight of our year.  We are 
disappointed that we must cancel.  We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
With that being said, we’d like to invite you to renew your membership in the 
NCPPA.  We are a viable networking tool, via NC Permitting Personnel List 
Serve.  We also are working very hard to obtain permit technician certification 
through our legislators and NC Department of Insurance.  We will post 
updates on our progress.  We will also post any updates on legislative changes 
that effect permitting offices. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to me or any board member with any questions or 
concerns.    
 
Sincerely, 
Sue Wall 
NCPPA President 
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